City of Grand Island

Tuesday, January 17, 2006
Study Session

[tem -2
Request by Connie Van Wieto Discuss Pool Facilities

Connie Van Wie, #10 Kuester Lake Road has submitted a request to present information to
the City Council concerning pool facilities for the City of Grand I sland.

Staff Contact: Connie Van Wie

City of Grand Idand City Council
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If you have a specific topic that you would like the City Council to discuss at a future meeting,
please list your name, address, telephone number, and the specific topic. The item will be reviewed
and possibly scheduled for a future meeting, or forwarded to City staff for appropriate action.
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To the City Council

Irene Abernethy and I met with the City Council in August
regarding the lack of competitive pool facilities in the city. We
were supposed to get back to the council with the cost to build an

indoor competitive facility like the Grand Haven, MI pool, which I
have seen.

In visiting with Kirk Alexander, I decided to wait until the
YMCA board had their November meeting on the facility study for
an auxiliary YMCA with a competitive pool.

We would like a few minutes of your time to discuss the
following:

A. The cost of building a competitive community indoor facility
like the pool in Grand Haven, ML

B. Possible future plans for an auxiliary YMCA with a
competitive indoor pool.

C. New financial information on an outdoor 8 lane, 50 meter

competitive pool to replace the Pier Park pool and to be put
at the water park.

D. Community interest for a full complement of services for
Grand Island.

Thank you,

Coemni Zlg ),
Connie Van Wie
Irene Abernethy
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